
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Business Alert 

 
Burglary 

1st District (Central)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to seasonal food vending structures operating in the 1st 
District (Central) of burglary related incidents during the months of August and 
September. Offenders are using force to pull open wooden window frames, or break 
window panes and glass doors to gain access, where the offenders commits a theft. 
These incidents have occurred during evening and early morning hours in the 
general geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 500 block of S. Lake Shore Dr. on August 29, 2017 at 1:28 AM 

• 300 block of S. Columbus Dr. on August 29, 2017 at 10:00 PM 

• 500 block of S. Lake Shore Dr. on August 29-30, 2017 at 10:00PM - 1:46 AM 

• 1200 block of S. Lake Shore Dr. on September 3, 2017 at 10:00 PM 

• 300 block of S. Columbus Dr. on September 19, 2017 at  2:31 AM 

• 1400 block of S. Lake Shore Dr. on September 19, 2017 at 7:00 PM 
 

  

 
 

If you have any information  
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8384 
 

JA410928, JA411654, JA411687, JA418164, JA437577, JA438915 
 

(Reference: PATTERN # P17-1-234C)  

Alert # P17-1-234CBA 

September 23, 2017  


